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Thank you for your letter - | acknowledge receipt on behalf of Andrew, we will be in touch in

due course.

Kind regards,

www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk
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Making gambling safer, fairer and crime free

tror:

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 3:25 PM

To: | @::2mblingcommission.gov.uk>

Subject: Letter from Clean Up Gambling to Andrew Rhodes

You don't often get email from_Lcam why this is important

CAUTION: This email is from an external source - be careful of attachments and links
Hil

Please find a letter attached related to the recent High Court ruling. As ever, we would be
happy to discuss this further should that be helpful

Best regards






